
Kure Beach Storm Water Committee 

Meeting Minutes for October 9, 2007 

  

Attending:  Karen Vatrt, Mac Montgomery, Jim Dugan, and Eric Vann 

  

Items discussed were as following: 

  

1.  Karen discussed plans for the joint booth with Carolina Beach for the Seafood and 

Jazz Festival.   

  

2.  Eric suggested that the town consider developing a Storm Water Master Plan in 

conjunction with a consulting firm that would provide estimated costs of the various 

projects either identified by committee members, town staff and the consultants.  In 

addition the consultants would prioritize the projects to provide the highest benefit per 

dollar cost.  Mac provided Eric with several contacts for possible grant monies for the 

study. 

  

3.  Karen stated that Seawatch Homeowners request that the ocean outfall at Seawatch be 

considered for the next installation of the dune infiltration system.  Mac stated DOT was 

providing funds for the next system for the two outfalls at the end of K Ave.  After that 

project no funding is currently available since we are waiting on NCSU to get the 

systems approved as a BMP in the State Manual. 

 


